
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

DELEGATED DECISION 
 
Date:   3 July 2020 
  
Subject:  Trinity Arts Centre – Discharge of Public Space Protection Order  
 

 
 
Background 
 
The Regulatory Committee at its Meeting on 4 June 2020, resolved that: -  
 

a) the Council consult upon the discharge of the PSPO at Trinity Arts 
Centre; and 

 
b) subject to the results of the consultation, the decision on discharging the 

PSPO be delegated to the Chief Executive in conjunction with the 
Chairman of the Regulatory Committee. 

 
 
Notes relevant to decision 
 
That consultation has now been undertaken and no responses were received, nor 
additional evidence provided to suggest that the PSPO should not be discharged. The 
normal statutory consultees were contacted and other than initial responses from the 
Police, only the ward councillors provided comments in a meeting with the relevant 
officers.  
 
These comments have been summarised and sent back to ward members as part of the 
process and remain on file. 
 
On that basis, it is proposed that the PSPO now be discharged and as a result will cease 
to have an effect from Monday 6th July 2020. 
 
 
Financial Detail 
 
None arising from the decision to discharge – FIN REF 16/21/A/SSc 
 
 
Decision 
 
That The Trinity Arts Centre PSPO is discharged and will cease to have effect from 
Monday 6 July 2020. 
  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
…………………………. 
Ian Knowles 
Chief Executive  
 
 
As the Chairman of the Regulatory Committee I have been fully consulted on this matter 
 
 
 

 
 
……………................... 
Councillor Jessie Milne 
Chairman of Regulatory Committee  
 
 
 
 
 
 


